NZSA Newsletter Report

This year, we published Issues #88 and #89 of the NZSA Newsletter. Many thanks to all those
who contributed an item to one of our issues this year: the newsletter would not be able to go
ahead without you.

This year, we expanded our list of “Local News” contributors to include Luma Analytics, and
have also welcomed back University of Otago’s School of Mathematics and Statistics, and
Victoria University of Wellington, who haven’t been regular contributors for a few years.

Issue 90 is planned for February 2024. Sadly, | am not attending the NZSA Conference this
week, but it would be great to include an item about the conference. If you're interested in
putting together an item about the conference (or anything else), feel free to get in touch at
newsletter@stats.org.nz.
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